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Across

The ____ is meant to help the Church 
become Christ’s Body so he may continue 
his work of feeding people. (9)

2

“Do to ____ whatever you would have 
them do to you.” (6)

7

The earth and all it contains belongs to 
____. (3)

8

Down

Prophet who warned: “Hear this, you who 
trample upon the needy and destroy the 
poor of the land! . . . I will turn your feasts 
into mourning and all your songs into 
lamentations.” (4)

1

The proclamation of Christ and his Gospel 
by word and the testimony of life. (14)

2



Globally there is a clear link between ____ 
and poverty. (6)

11

____ poverty is the lack of sufficient 
material means to meet basic human needs. 
(8)

14

Poor nations incur extreme ____ to foreign 
investors. (4)

15

The Church reminds her people that they 
are merely ____, not ultimate owners of 
their goods. (8)

16

Pope Francis described the problem of 
world hunger as part of a “culture of 
____.” (5)

18

All suffering points to the need for an 
____, who is Jesus Christ. (6)

19

A silent killer whose effects may not be 
immediately obvious. (14)

21

Depriving other human beings of food is a 
violation of the ____ Commandment. (7)

24

Pope Benedict XVI stated: “Hunger is not 
so much dependent on lack of material 
things as on shortage of ____ resources.” 
(6)

25

A “poverty of ____” is connected with the 
first Beatitude and a person’s dependence 
on God. (6)

26

One of the major factors contributing to 
world hunger is ____ within governments. 
(10)

27

The ____ destination of goods teaches that 
the goods of the earth should be divided to 
ensure freedom and dignity of the human 
person. (9)

28

A “poverty of ____” describes people who 
seek things such as possessions, prestige, 
beauty, and sex to fulfill a desire for lasting 
joy and happiness. (9)

3

Poverty of the ____ describes people who 
are hopeless about life and who may be 
suffering from psychological illness. (4)

4

A significant part of learning to live a life 
in service to the poor is with your own 
____ of life. (10)

5

Poverty is an indication of the fallenness 
and brokenness of the world due to ____. 
(8,3)

6

A ____ love for the poor allows one to give 
priority to the needs of the poor. (12)

9

The proof of God’s love for humanity and 
his great love and compassion for the poor. 
(11)

10

A virtue that avoids extreme ambition and 
pride. (8)

11

“Feed the man dying of hunger, because if 
you have not fed him, you have ____ him.” 
(6)

12

Jesus indicated that a person will be ____ 
on how he or she treats the poor. (6)

13

A ____ was of a people group typically 
despised by the Jews (9)

17

The ____ life of the Church is not separate 
from her life of charity and justice. (10)

20

Throughout his earthly ministry, Jesus 
associated with the lowly and the ____. (7)

22

Anyone can give food to someone who is 
hungry, but the Christian does so because 
he sees ____ in that person. (6)

23

Poverty is a by-product of Christ’s enemy, 
____. (5)
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